
Expression of Interest 2018
for landholders in the Tarago Catchment

In collaboration with Melbourne Water, incentives are currently available from Baw Baw Shire 
Council for landholders in the Tarago Catchment to help maintain their septic systems.  

If you would like to apply, simply fill out your name and contact details, answer the following 
questions and return this form via email to health@bawbawshire.vic.gov.au, in person at our 
Customer Service Centres in Drouin and Warragul, or by post to PO Box 304, Warragul, VIC 3820. 
We will contact you again in early June.

Quick tips for good septic health:

Have your septic tank professionally desludged (pumped out) every three years.
Avoid non-biodegradable chemicals like paints, solvents, oils, bleaches and pesticides 		
entering your toilet as they can destroy the helpful bacteria in your septic.
Small plants and shrubs are okay to plant but avoid planting large trees over absorption or 
sand filter areas as they can crack pipes.

Contact Details

Full Name

Postal Address

Property Ref #  
and/or Address 

Phone

Email

Maintenance Record

Has your septic tank been desludged? 
Please circle Yes or No. If yes, please indicate the month and year ____________________ Yes No

Do you need assistance to maintain your septic tank? 
Please circle Yes or No. Yes No

Do you need assistance to upgrade or replace your septic tank system? 
Please circle Yes or No. Yes No

Do you have a preferred contractor for pump outs? 
Please circle Yes or No. Yes No
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